
 

 

 

 

 

29th November 2017 

 

Dear parents/carers, 

It gives me great pleasure to announce that Midfield Primary School was judged as 

Outstanding in all areas during the recent OFSTED inspection. The report can be 

downloaded from our website:  

https://midfieldprimary.secure-primarysite.net/ofsted-report/ 

This is testament to the whole school community! Staff and governors are extremely 

committed and passionate about our children and this shone through our three days 

of inspection. We were under immense scrutiny and I can guarantee you, what the 

inspectors saw was every day practice at Midfield which will continue at the very 

highest standard.  

The school has been on a journey over the years and has improved year on year. 

We are very proud to be the only school in the area to have an Outstanding 

judgement. Of course this could not have been possible without our lovely pupils 

who work hard and with the support and care from their amazing teachers 

continuously strive for excellence. Pupils who spoke to inspectors came across as 

being very confident, articulate and most importantly happy learners. It was very 

emotional for managers listening to what the inspectors had to say about their 

behaviour, manners and positive attitudes. 

Finally I would like to thank parents for your support over the years and in believing 

that Midfield is an outstanding school.  

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs G Sesli 

Executive Headteacher 

 

 



 


